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Thank you for being part of “Brokers for Good” 
 
As a modern mutual, we value supporting our broker partners, customers and communities. Earlier this 
year, we held our bi-annual grant matching program, Brokers for Good. Our Brokers for Good program 
provides you the opportunity to request up to a $10,000 match for a charitable organization of your 
choice.  
 
We’d like to thank everyone who took the time to participate.  We were inspired by the significant 
community impact being made by our brokers. Through your partnerships, Gore Mutual matched 
donations for a total of $108,000 to 28 charities. 
 
We appreciate your support in helping us create a positive impact in our communities. Stay tuned for 
more details regarding our Fall Brokers for Good Matching application cycle.  
 
To find out more about our Social Impact Strategy, visit the Purpose section on our website. You can also 
reach out to our Purpose team by completing this form, and a member of our Purpose team will be in 
touch. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Gaby Polanco Sorto 
Vice President, Head of Purpose & Sustainability    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.goremutual.ca/purpose/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=55rMUR-p806z4JJV_ZfI2LWEN-ClNr9GoZiGp_cJqDtUQ01PUDdTSVFZUTJXQlo4NEVCMktSNDFGWi4u

